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【 Connecting institutions 】 【 Comments 】 
Kyushu University Hospital (Japan), 
Kenyatta National Hospital (Kenya) 

Five Kenyan endoscopists who had 1-month training at 
Kyushu University Hospital as part of the “Projects for 
Global Growth of Medical Technologies” reported their 
fruitful experiences to Kenyatta Hospital, where they 
belong. A case report on MALT lymphoma, which looks 
like early gastric cancer, was presented from Japan, and a 
lecture on endoscopic diagnosis of colorectal tumors was 
given from Kenya, leading to a lively discussion. We hope 
that next year's program will be more productive. 
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